
From: Joan Zuber
To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: HB 2958 scheduled for Tuesday, March 12 hearing
Date: Monday, March 11, 2019 7:39:51 AM

Last fall I was reelected as zone director on the Clackamas SWCD board of directors. 
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From: Joan Zuber
To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: HB 2958, hearing scheduled for Tuesday, March 12
Date: Monday, March 11, 2019 8:07:55 AM

My understanding is this bill was introduced to change election requirements state wide
because of one person in East Multnomah SWCD who attempted to run for a zone director
position on the board and didn't meet the requirement  for owning and/or managing 10 acres.
Currently there is opportunity to serve on a SWCD board minus this requirement with 2 at
large positions or appointment as an associate director. 
Those of us who serve on a SWCD without pay have a passion for conservation and
knowledge gained from our the ground experience. It is insulting to see the requirements
changed because of the misguided experience of one person.
Joan Zuber, zone 4 director Clackamas SWCD board
44731 S Elk Prairie Road
Molalla, OR
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